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Comments: | am a previous student at the Vail Ski and Snowboard Academy and have seen the need for
expanded training areas for a while now. There are so many people who are using the facilities that it just gets
too crowded for effective training. A current provided area is simply insufficient to our current needs as a ski club.
That is why | completely advocate the the added space for the Golden Peak Terrain Park. The added efficiency
I'm sure will be clear in no time, seeing that club members will actually have enough space and resources to
practice maneuvers. They will be able to maximize the potential of the Terrain Park, especially with the proposed
T-Bar in full use. No longer will those who are paying five figures to train each year have to share limited space
crowds of inexperienced others. They will be able to execute aerials on jumps without having to worry about
people waiting recklessly in the landing. | am very excited for this to take place, and will personally support it
every step of the way! This plan will set in motion the future of SSCV, and all of those freeskiers and
snowboarders within it.



